“... his name shall be called Wonderful, Counsellor,
The mighty God, The everlasting Father, The Prince of Peace.”
ISAIAH 9:6

Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners,

Let me start this letter by saying thank you so much for your faithful support!

It is such a blessing and encouragement each month to see your church’s name
on our support list. We also want to thank our many prayer partners for their
prayers for us. We could not go on without you.

Here we are getting ready for another Christmas! It is hard to believe that this
could be our last Christmas here in the States before we leave for Ghana! We
are getting closer every month. We want to thank our newest supporters Bible
Baptist Church in Lawton, OK and Grace Baptist Church of Huntsville, TX for
partnering with us to reach Ghana with the gospel.

Starting in January we will begin the lengthy process of getting all of our
passports and visas taken care of. We are looking at prices to rent a container
to send over also. Please pray that we will be able to leave by the spring of next
year.

Pray for James Walker. He is a homeless guy that we met at a McDonalds in
Mt. Airy, NC. | was able to talk to him, and | invited him to church. We took
him to church, and then we gave him a ride to Columbia, SC. He was on his

way to Jacksonville, FL. | had the opportunity to witness to him. He told me
that he had gotten saved as a little boy. Pray that he will get right with God,
and get his life straightened out.

We pray that each of you have a wonderful and blessed Christmas, and
remember that Jesus is the Reason for the season, so let’s tell the Lost at any
cost that Jesus Saves!

Love in Christ,

The Jeremy Kenney Family

Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa




